

FELLOWSHIP OF GIVING!

The PLC Health Clinic would like to thank Mike and Kelly Keysor for sponsoring October 27 in honor of the upcoming birthdays of their children. Their daughter Delaney will celebrate her birthday on October 27 and their son Jake will celebrate his birthday on November 12. The Keysor family has always faithfully supported the PLC in numerous ways. Thank you, Mike and Kelly, for always being willing to give to and serve the PLC Health Clinic, and Happy Birthday, Delaney and Jake!







Jake and Kelly

PLC Health Clinic

215 N. Market St. Van Wert, OH 45891 Phone: (419) 238-9177

E-MAIL: plc1@embargmail.com WEBSITE: plchealthclinic.org

Follow PLC Health Clinic on:







CURRENT **RESIDENT OR:**

Not for Profit U.S. Postage PAID Permit N 23 Van Wert, OH

PLCHC ENDOWMENT FUND

The PLCHC has set up an endowment fund through the Van Wert County Foundation! This is a professionally managed, long-term account in which individuals can make tax-deductible contributions. It is also possible to leave portions of one's estate upon death to the fund through an estate plan. The purpose of the fund will be to provide for long-term future needs of the PLCHC. For questions or to contribute, contact Seth Baker, at the Van Wert County Foundation at 419-238-1743, or contact your estate planning attorney. Thank you for supporting the Pregnancy Life Center Health Clinic today and for generations to come!



Scan this code with your smartphone and give now!

I want to support PLC Health Clinic!

The PLC Health Clinic is a pro-life non-profit that offers free pregnancy testing, limited obstetric ultrasound and STI testing. In addition, the clinic provides emotional, spiritual, educational, and material support to women, men and teens. We are 100% locally funded with a budget of \$180,000 in 2021. Your generous tax deductible gift will help sustain this vital ministry. Please fill out your giving information and utilize one of the following options: drop it off at our office, mail it to us with your check, or go to our website to donate.

One-time donation: \$100 \$50 \$25 Other___ Monthly donation: \$50 \$25 \$10 Other___

Fellowship of Giving @ \$900 per day: 1 day 2 days 3 days 4 days

__ EMAIL_____



Lifeline Newsletter October 2021



2021 WALK FOR LIFE IS A HUGE SUCCESS!

On Sunday, September 26, approximately **200** wonderful souls came and walked with us at Franklin Park to show the world what we stand for, and there were **43 new faces** in that crowd this year! **Our goal of \$48,000** was **met and surpassed**. Our amazing walkers raised sponsorship in the amount of **OVER \$53,000! PRAISE GOD!** We are blown away by the generosity of God's people moving in obedience on His behalf. Once again, **HE** has proven Himself faithful through **YOU!** We would like to send a spacial "Thank You" to **Pastor Dave Ray** of Jennings Road Church of Christ for opening our WFL in prayer, **Van Wert Manor** for providing bottled water for our walkers, **First Church of God** for providing popsicles to help beat the heat, and **The Well** for their promotional specialty tea and for a free refresher tea for each of our walkers. Each of these churches, businesses, and individuals used their talents, hearts, and services to make our WFL extra special, and we are truly grateful.

From the bottom of our hearts: THANK YOU. Thank you to each and every individual, church, and business that made our 2021 Walk for Life such a great success. May God richly bless you!

We would like to recognize some top earners for this year's WFL:

Top churches with walkers raising sponsorships:

Jennings Road Church of Christ: \$8,570 The CHURCH: \$5,733 Calvary Evangelical Church: \$5,715 First Baptist Church: \$3,673

Top walkers:

Nancy Friemoth: **\$3,800** Anita Searl: **\$3,200** Webster Family: **\$2,500**

Lance & Sarah Hostetler Family: \$2,000



Some of the amazing walkers!



PLC Health Clinic Staff, Volunteers, & Board of Directors!

P.I.N.K. PROGRAM UPDATE!

Currently, our **Teen Services Coordinator, Felicia Kowalski**, is working in 3 local schools-Crestview, Lincolnview, and Van Wert. There are **48 individual girls** who are attending weekly sessions through our P.I.N.K. program. There, we are helping young girls to not only see that **they are valuable and worthy**, but to know the One that places value and worth in them. Felicia and the girls talk about everything from abstinence, self esteem and boundaries, to relationships, solving conflict, and the lie that is known as safe sex. We are giving them the tools and resources to help make wise choices. It is exciting to see young girls embrace their own specialness, value, and worth and to truly understand that God made them the amazing and unique young women that they are.

We ask each and every one of you to **keep these young ladies and this program in your prayers**. Pray that God will continue to use the P.I.N.K. program to pour into these young women so that they will always know who they are in Him and be encouraged to make wise choices.



Teen Services Coordinator Felicia Kowalski (bottom center) and some of the P.I.N.K. attendees.

BOUTIQUE NEEDS:

-Size 5 diapers -Bouncy seats

-Size 2, 3, & 4 sleepers or pajamas

PRAYERS AND PRAISES!

-Praise for a successful Walk for Life 2021

- -Praise for our amazing relationship with other ministries within our community
 -Prayers for the health of our little ones as we move into the cold season
- -Prayers that we would continue to have hearts that are open to hear His word